
 WOOF GLIDER (44609) 
Australia Post has withdrawn from sale and is recalling Woof Glider 
supplied by Brand Developers Pty Ltd.  The product was advertised 
in the “Just the thing you’re looking for” catalogue and sold between 

23 September 2019 and 10 October 2019 

Defect: When pressure is applied to the product, it is possible for 
the squeaker to dislodge from the body of the product.

Hazard: If the squeaker dislodges from the body of the product it 
may present a choking hazard to pets and small children.

What to do: Consumers should immediately cease using product 
and return to an Australia Post Outlet for a full refund.

Contact details: For further information, consumers can contact 
Australia Post by phone on 13 13 18 (Monday - Friday, 8am–6pm).




